CERTIFICATION OF COMPLIANCE WITH
CLOSED CAPTIONING REQUIREMENTS FROM
SECOND QUARTER 2023

|, Clay Koenig, President and General Manager of WAND, hereby
certify that, during the above-titled calendar quarter, all programming
transmitted by WAND complied with the rules and policies relating to
closed captioning of the Federal Communications Commission

Date: 7/3/23




